
Dear Parents,
Please take a moment to read the information about the upcoming bond election and how this 
package impacts Richland High School and our feeder campuses. 

If you have questions, visit our website at BISDbond18.net or call me. I look forward to helping 
you understand what this package means for our students. 

Thank you,

Carla Saddler-Rix 
Principal 

RICHLAND 




